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Safety Concerns in North Parking Lot 
 
To ensure the safety of our students, parents will no longer be able to use the North 
Faculty Parking Lot as a drop-off or pick-up zone.  
 
Because cars have to cross our north parking lot Student Crosswalk twice (once 
to get in and again to get out) and because there is not enough room for cars to turn 
around, we are concerned about the safety of our students. 
 
The safety of our students is far more important than the extra small walk some 
students may need to make.  Thank you for cooperation with this important safety 
matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kim Roper 
Principal 
 

 


